Announcements for Thursday, September 16, 2021

- ❖ Welcome Back to our 22nd year at Bartram Trail High School! State law now requires a one-minute moment of silent reflection at the beginning of each school day. We will start each day with a minute reflection followed by the pledge and announcements.
- ❖ Don't forget about the Club Fair during all lunches TOMORROW.
- ❖ There will be a brief meeting TODAY for all girls interested in trying out for soccer in Room 440 at 4:00 pm. Please see Coach Rodriguez if you are unable to attend the meeting.
- Hispanic Heritage Month is celebrated between September 15th and October 15th. Today's Hispanic Heritage Month fact is presented by the Hispanic Honor Society: Today is Mexican Independence Day. This day is commonly confused with Cinco De Mayo in the United States.
- SPAC applications are now available in Guidance and at the 9th Grade center desk. All applications will be due on September 30th and we will have a club fair table set up on Friday for interested applicants.
- Any girls interested in playing Softball should plan to attend a brief meeting before school TOMORROW at 8:50 am in the Weight Room. See Coach Harman with any questions.